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Investment Component Activities for 2008 and Onwards 
 
 
As discussed under the previous agenda items, the Yellow Sea Project has implemented a 
number of activities, including public awareness activities, data and information 
management, and SAP/NSAP preparation.  The following activities will continue in 2008 and 
onwards: 
 
Public awareness activities 
 

• Yellow Sea Partnership 
• Youth Programme 
• Voluntary Internship Programme 
• Internship Programme 
• Small Grants Programme* 
• Co-operation with other Organisations and Projects 

 
Data and information management 

 
• Operation and maintenance of the regional GIS and meta databases 
• Mirror site establishment of the regional GIS and meta databases 
• A training workshop for data and information management** 
• An activity(ies) for data and information management (consulting service) 
 

SAP/NSAP preparation 
 
• Regional Strategic Action Programme (SAP) preparation*** 
• CBA of demonstration activities**** 
• National Strategic Action Plan (NSAP) preparation 

 
* Whether to continue the Small Grants Programme in 2008 and onwards should be 
discussed in Agenda 5.1 with the progress, results, and importance of the Programme 
considered to encourage and maintain various stakeholders’ involvement in the Project. 
 
** The training workshop for data and information management may be organised in 2008, if 
not in late 2007. 
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*** The SAP preparation includes the political and social acceptance analysis as well as the 
cost-benefit analysis (CBA) of management actions which are politically and socially 
important. 
 
**** The cost-benefit analysis of some of selected demonstration activities should be 
conducted in 2008 to show the efficiency of the activities. 
 
Members are requested to provide additional suggestions about the above planned 
activities for 2008 and onwards, though most relevant discussions are supposed to be 
made under the previous agenda items. 
 
Then, the participants will be invited to propose other activities, if any, for the 
Regional Scientific and Technical Panel to review and for the Project Steering 
Committee to approve. 
 
 


